

Mr Mike Jones The East Lancashire Masonic Charity Hewlett Court Newcombe Road Holcombe Brook Bury, BL0 9XJ

5 January 2022

Dear Mr Jones,

Outreach learning disability charity – Thank you!

I am writing to thank you sincerely for the recent £1000 towards the equipment we need to open our social enterprise coffee shop at our new learning disability Hub in Radcliffe. We are also especially grateful to you and Mrs Karen Hall for your help in securing this invaluable grant, and for your further MCF application for £1000 match funding. I can confirm that ELMC's £1000 was safely received just before Christmas.

We look forward to meeting you when you visit the café, and will be in touch about this, Covid permitting, in due course. It will be a pleasure to show you some of the good work that your support has made possible.

If you need anything further from us in respect of this grant or the pending MCF application, please don't hesitate to get in contact.

Yours sincerely,

Jeff Massey

Fundraiser (part-time)

jeff@outreach.co.uk

07473 096184

35-37 Blackburn Street, Radcliffe, Greater Manchester, M26 1NR Tel: 0161 740 3456 Fax: 0161 740 5678 Web: www.outreach.co.uk

It's all about you

Registered Charity No. 1184970

Chairman Dr Peter Elton; Chief Executive Akilah Akinola

